
Subject Property 220 and 246 North Main 

 
 

PUBLIC HEARING FOR A PROPOSED VARIANCE FOR PARKING RESTRICTIONS IN 
THE FRONT SETBACK AND REQUIRED PARKING FOR BUILDINGS FRONTING 

MAIN STREET  
 

Please be advised that the Bountiful City Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Tues-
day, September 17, 2019 at 6:30 P.M. or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard, in the Con-
ference Room at the South Davis Fire Station at 255 S 100 West, Bountiful, Utah. The purpose of 
the hearing is to review a request for a variance for  Parking Restrictions in the front setback and 
required parking for buildings fronting Main Street to be located completely behind the principal 
structure.  The site is located at 220 and 246 N Main, Phil Holland, applicant.  
 
Further information about this item will be posted at bountifulutah.gov/agenda-minutes 4 days prior 
to the meeting. For questions or concerns, please feel free to voice an opinion in writing by agent/
attorney to planning@bountifulutah.gov or by phone 801-298-6190 or in person to 150 N Main 
#103. Individuals with hearing impairments or needing special accommodations should contact the 
Planning Department at 801-298-6190, at least 24 hours prior to the scheduled meeting. 
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